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Closing of Georgia Pacific Day Street Mill 

Green Bay, Wisc. – “Georgia Pacific will be moving on to bigger things as they 

announced the closing of the Day Street Mill here in Green Bay. With any company, it is 

important to constantly think about “what is next?” and I am optimistic the closure of 

this plant will expand upon the great things occurring at the Broadway Mill.” 

 

“In December, Georgia Pacific announced a $500 million expansion to the Broadway Mill 

which will offer new opportunities to our community and modernize the production of 

paper-making. I am appreciative that the employees working at the Day Street Mill will 

be able to continue their work without going far. I hope for a smooth transition for all 

involved and thank the current employees for their commitment to their work.” 
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